
 
Eritrean New Zealanders are preparing public meetings to discuss the 

coming National Conference for Democratic Change.  
 

These public meetings are taking place as part of the worldwide Eritrean 
movement to bring democracy, justice and peace in Eritrea. 
 
The first session of the meeting will cover a presentation by Mr AbdulRazik Karar a 
member of the Preparatory Committee of the National Conference for Democratic 
Change.  Mr Karar will briefly discuss the objectives of the coming National 
conference and its significance for Eritrea and Eritreans. 
 
In the Second part the public will select their representatives who will take part at 
the conference that will take place on July 30, 2010. 
 
The public discussions will take place in two major cities: 
1. Wellington (the capital city) on Saturday June 5, 2010 
2. Auckland city on Sunday 6 June, 2010 
  
The public meeting will be open for all Eritreans. 
 
 
 


